Texas Master Naturalist Brazos Valley Chapter
Minutes of Meeting Held Thursday, March 10, 2011
Attendees: Jim Anding, Kitty Anding, Olivia Ash, Amanda Chau, Liz Crompton, Lisa Davenport, Molly Harris, Jimmie Killingsworth, Ann Leonard, Martin Leonard, Charlene Lusk, Arni Malapira, Bruce Merryman, Christy Northcliffe, Jackie Palmer , Jean Paul, Brenda Pearson, Jay Pritchard, Janet Quiram, Kara Rosch, Steve Simcik, Punnee Soothornpoct, Jan Stallone,  Jerry Taylor, Jessica Taylor, Betty Vermeire, Randy Williams, Mary Dabney Wilson.
The meeting was called to order by President Steve Simcik at 6:35 pm. 
Reports: 
Secretary:  Molly Harris announced she will present a Master Gardener’s Gardening 101
 
program entitled “Backyard Habitat Gardening” at the College Station Ringer Library’s


meeting room on March 22 (6:30-8:30 pm).

Minutes of the last meeting were seconded and approved.

Treasurer:  Our March balance is $4,004.37.
Outreach:  Jean Webster can no longer be the Chair. Let Steve know if you are willing to serve. 

April 9-10: Bryan City Camp Out in Austin Colony. Steve will contact Ashley Bennett to participate

Training:  Met at the end of February. Since we will no longer have the use of the Blinn Aquatic Center, we are looking at other possible training site locations (e.g., College Station Conference Center). We will need space for 24 trainees. Classes will meet September thru early November.
Membership:  Save a copy of the Excel sheet Betty sent as a template to record your hours. There is a counter at the bottom to compute hour totals. She will send a base line to track lifetime hours.
Advance Training:  Emails (also on website) are sent to identify which presentations, events, 
etc. have been approved for AT credit hours:

April 1-2:  BioBlitz.

March 24-25:  Project Wild Workshop. Last time at the Aquatic Center.


 
Final hurrah for Aquatic Center may be postponed.


March 24-25: TAMU Integrated Ecological Conference at TAMU

Speaker tonight:  Dr. Neal Wilkins, Director of the Texas A&M Institute of Renewable Natural Resources, speaking on “Texas Land Trends.”

Volunteer Services:


April 1-2: BioBlitz will be held Friday and Saturday evenings at Lick Creek Park. Need 
volunteers for preparation and teams.


April 7: TCWC workdays have been moved back to the 1st Thursday of the month.



April 9:  Hours have been approved to volunteer to serve at the Milam County Nature 
Festival. Need help 
preparing plaster of Paris foot molds. Need a table for birds (Jim will 
do). Driving time counts as volunteer hours.

Social:  The picnic was sparsely attended but nice. Next social will be March 25th.

Web Committee:  No chair yet. Amanda Chau, Dwight Bohlmeyer, and Jackie Palmer are currently working to update the calendar. Let them know when AT hours have been approved so they can get them on the website faster.

Historian:  Committee is hard at work.
Old Business:  The Rio Brazos Audubon Society (RBAS) has approved sharing the cost of a projector. However Deborah Cowman, the Museum Director, has not been approached yet. A motion was made and approved to contact Deborah.
New Business: Jean Paul has a bunch of tomato plants to give away after the meeting.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:03 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Molly Harris, Secretary
